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Last Meeting  -  Will Oakley  -  RACT  -  Hobart 30 
Year Mobility Vision 

 
    

Will Oakley presented the RACT Mobility Vision for Hobart – this focused on: 

 
…..and their vision identified key areas such as: 

- A bigger focus on shared mobility 

- Major infrastructure around Hobart be deferred until needed 

- Better, subsidised public transport 

- Better, safer “Active Transport” links 

- A ferry Network 

More detailed information is available at hobartvision.ract.com.au 

Thanks Will for a fascinating insight into a vision for the next 30 years in Hobart. 

BULLETIN 
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Members of the Public were invited to this talk and it was great to see that a few came along 

 

 

Did You Know? 
 

 

Remuneration Guidelines for Tommy Choo Choo:  
Remuneration will be negotiated in advance, however the Board can vary the following guidelines:  

- If Tommy is hired out for a set time, it will be for a minimum of 3 hours. ($150 an hour - March 2018.)  

- The fare is $5 (March 2018.) 

- If fares are taken, 70% of the proceeds will go to RCOL. - the rest will go to the hiring organisation if it 

is a charity or school   

- Private hire - all funds go to RCOL. 



Update from our President 
 
Last week’s meeting was a little different and we all got an opportunity to find out 
much more about the RACT’s Traffic Vision for the next 30 years.  It was great to see 
a few potential new members join us. 
 
There was a good turn up of RCOL members to the RC of Sorell meeting to farewell 
Dennis and Virginia Turner who are past member of our Club and who are moving to 
Wynyard to live.  Peter Raz did us proud with his poetry skills and each member of 
our Club was given a verse to read.  We wish Dennis and Virginia all the best in their 
new endeavours.  I don’t envy them living in a farm shed while they build a new 
home. 
 
Rotarian Raj enjoyed a new experience at Ulverstone.  He did a makeup visit to RC of 
Ulverstone West where he got a special mention in their Club Bulletin. 

 
 
RYDA (Rotary Youth Driver Awareness) is in full swing over the next few weeks with 
many members of our Club putting a day of more of their time to make a success of 
this important Year 10 driver training.  Organisers made a special mention of 
Lindisfarne’s contribution.  Thank you to those who have taken part. 
 
The Clarence Sunrise Satellite Club is in the process of organising their Official 
Launch now that they have the eight members that they need.  This will be attended 
by the District Governor and a number of other members of the District Team.  Club 
member will receive invitations to the event as soon as details are confirmed.  The 
tentative date is Friday 2nd October. 
 
The Risdon Vale School greenhouse project is up and away.  Catherine sent out a 
separate message to members asking for Volunteers for a working bee next Saturday. 
If you missed the message, please have a look for it and get your name to Catherine 
asap. 
 
Next year there will be celebrations for 100 years of Rotary in Australia.  It will be a 
variety of in-house and public events all over Tasmania.  If you would like to be part 
of the RCOL organising committee, please let me know. 
 
The Operations Team continues to work to upgrade our Club equipment on a 
Wednesday morning at the Showgrounds.  Let Peter Morgan Know if you would like 
to join this group. 
 
Mike Patten 
President RCOL 



 
MEETING ROSTER 

This Meeting 
 

2 September 
Don Maisch – The 

Crimean War & 
Tasmania’s Role in it 

Chair:            Nigel G 
Reception:  Allan M 
Set Up:          Those present 

Next Meeting 
 

16 September 
Amanda French – 

Dressed for Success 
 

Chair:            Margot P 
Reception:  Joshua P/Peter F 
Set Up:          Those present  

Last Meeting 
 

19 August 
Will Oakley  -  RACT -  

Hobart 30 Year 
Mobility Vision 

 

Remember to advise the Club of your attendance & meal requirement before 
every meeting 

 

 

PROGRAM  - 2020  (Meetings to be held on first and third Wednesdays) 

 

Date Speaker Topic 

2nd Sept Don Maisch The Crimean War and Tasmania’s role in it 

16th Sept Amanda French – CEO of Dressed for   Success   
(will have volunteer with her also) 

Dressed for Success 

30th Sept  Social night TBA 

7th Oct Josh Pitt  New member talk 

21stOct Paul Sluythers  Travel talks in a time when we can’t travel 

4th Nov Rotarians Against Malaria member   Rotary Against Malaria program 

18th Nov Henry Finnis Armistice Day commemorative talk  

2nd Dec  New Member talk TBA 

16th Dec Christmas event  - TBA  

 

THEY SAY THAT LAUGHTER IS THE BEST MEDICINE! 
(with thanks to Members of the Club for sharing these via email or on social media) 

  


